Wallarah 2 Mine Page 1 of 1

Barry O'Farrell

From: "Gillian Devine" [GDevine@vic.gadens.com.au]

Sent: Wednesday, 12 June 2013 2:00 PM

To: oremier@nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Wallarah 2 Mine

Dear Premier

I strongly oppose the proposed Wallarah 2 Mine. This mine will have a detrimental impact on the water catchment area near Wyong.

This proposal puts the narrow interests of the mining industry above the interests of the people who depend on the Central Coast catchment for their drinking water.

Yours faithfully

Gillian Devine 97 Station Street Burwood 3125